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BUILDER BULLETIN #2022-02 

 

(February 14, 2022) 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO BUILDERS 
 

Submission of Certified Models and Residential Repeat 
Applications for Pre-Review  

 
 

As of February 22, 2022, we will no longer require builders to submit Certified Model 
Applications or Repeat Siting Applications for pre-review to building.inquiries@brampton.ca.  
 
Our online submission site now has the ability to rework a submission back to the customer so 
the pre-review stage is no longer required. Should a submission require a rework, they will 
receive a rework email along with instructions on what to include or fix.  
 
Click here to read the updated Homebuilder Submission Guidelines. 
 
There were also some minor edits made to these forms below:    
 
Production Residential Application Summary Addendum  
 
Certified Model Application Form  
 
Please ensure you are using the latest version.  
 

 

 

 

mailto:building.inquiries@brampton.ca
https://workflow.brampton.ca/ApplicationBuilder/eFormRender.html?code=80D5000D3AF3587511AA74F2ED7C81CA&Process=Building%20Permit%20Online
https://www.brampton.ca/EN/residents/Building-Permits/Documents/Homebuilders/Online%20Permit%20User%20Guide%20Homebuilder.pdf
https://www.brampton.ca/en/residents/Building-Permits/Documents/Homebuilders/Prod.%20Res.%20Appl.%20Summary.pdf
https://www.brampton.ca/en/residents/Building-Permits/Documents/Homebuilders/Certified%20Model%20Application%20Form.pdf

